From: Antonina Kaleta

Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2024 8:25 PM

To: COA < coa@brampton.ca > Subject: [EXTERNAL]78 Giraffe Ave

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.

Please be informed that we from 61 Giraffe Brampton On L6R1Z1 object to any new development under this address, this pro messes are very crowded and right now the basement locators are very unsafe . Small property with too many people, and no parking space. We disagree on any new

development.

Antonina Kaleta

Regards, Owners from 61 Giraffe Ave